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Dear Senior Advisor, 
I write to vehemently oppose the proposed changes to the ACNC regulations.
Charities in Australia have become the backbone of practical and financial
support for those in
immediate need. 
The functioning of all charities must be encouraged by Government in every way
to simplify and
streamline their activities, rather than to hinder them.
Moreover, to have the power to deregister any charity without recourse to
natural justice processes is
draconian, as well as being fundamentally
unnecessary. If there is a problem, it can surely be
addressed with positive
intervention.
As a taxpayer who donates regularly to many charitable organisations, I am
outraged that
Government proposes to extend its power so arbitrarily.
These regulations must not be adopted.
Yours sincerely,
Serena Carmel


